
 

 
 

 
 

Welcome to the Nannerch  
PTA newsletter. 
 
A newsletter will be coming your way each term from the 
PTA.  We want to keep you up-to-date with fundraising 
and all future events. 
 
At the recent AGM two new committee members were 
voted in: 
Chair – Jude Perks 
Secretary – Sally Owen 
 
Along with James Wood (Treasurer) they make up the 
committee.  
 
We’re all really excited about being on the committee 
and looking forward to some fun events and raising 
money for the school.  

 
Fundraising ideas 
 
If you have any ideas for fundraising events or 
suggestions for activities that we could be doing to raise 
some money then please get it touch. 
 
As parents of the school we’re all members of the PTA! 
 
We’re meeting with the School Council on Wednesday 21 
October to hear from them and find out what the school 
needs and this will be our fundraising target for 2015/16.  
We will be in touch after this meeting. 
 

Calendar 
 

Some dates for your diary: 
 
Pumpkin Party 
Thursday 22 October 6 – 7.30pm in the school hall. Prize 
for best dressed Hallowe’en outfit – Infants and Juniors. 
If any parents can help at the disco, please let us know.  

 
Nannerch Bake Off 
Your very own chance to bake something sweet or 
savoury!  Monday 2 November - Any age can enter.   
Please deliver your baking to the school kitchen on the 
morning of the event and our very own Mary Berry  
(Mrs Lewis) and Paul Hollywood (Scott) will be judging. 
 
Please join us in the school hall at 3.00pm when the 
winners will be announced.  Refreshments will be served 
and you too can have a taste of the entries (donations 
will be taken for the PTA). 
 

PJ Day 
Thursday 12 November. Pay £2 to wear your PJ’s to 
school for the day! 
 

Nannerch School  
PTA Facebook 
 

The Nannerch School PTA facebook page  
is a great way to keep in touch, if for any 
reason you have not been added to the  
group please let one of us know  
and we’ll add you straight away.  
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Nannerch School Christmas Fair 
Thursday 17 December – More details to follow but get 
the date in your diary! 
 

Football Club 
Don’t forget Football club every Wednesday from 5pm 
on the school field - £1 per child. 
Please note the last football club will be on Wednesday 
21 October and return in Spring 2016. 
 
 

Committee contacts: 
 
Jude Parks – 07833 935 566 
Sally Owen – 07525 722 802 
James Wood – 07914 935 392 
 


